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BRES WILDCAT NEWS 
Kindness  Responsibility      Self-Control

It sure does take a village! And there is no time like the present to come 
together as a community to help keep our schools open and our staff and 
students healthy and safe!

As we see rising COVID19 cases in our local area, it’s time to be vigilant! It’s time to wear 
those masks, keep our physical distance, and do everything we can to prevent our school 
from shutting down. Every single day at BRES, we are diligent by following the rules and 
doing our part to keep this virus at bay. We cannot do it alone! We are in this together and 
I ask that you help us by holding on tight and following the executive orders that have been 
put in place by our Governor. The new Executive Orders shared this week, do not change 
what we are currently doing in our schools as we continue to follow the DOE’s Reopening 
Requirements. Reminder that part of the reopening plan includes daily health 
screenings. We have technology to assist us with that task. You should be receiving a 
message every day, for each of your children. The health screening tool, Ruvna, helps us 
identify who we need to follow up with and tracks symptoms across our school. Nurse Kate 
gets to spend more time on health and safety and less time on tracking the screening info 
down for people who didn’t complete it. 

As a friendly reminder please ensure that if you are traveling outside of an approved state 
that you are quarantining for 14 days upon your return and/or until you have a negative 
COVID19 test. 

https://www.maine.gov/governor/mills/news/following-record-covid-19-cases-governor-mills-announces-new-face-covering-executive-order
https://www.maine.gov/doe/framework/part-I/#6r
https://www.maine.gov/doe/framework/part-I/#6r
https://www.maine.gov/governor/mills/news/following-record-covid-19-cases-governor-mills-announces-new-face-covering-executive-order
https://www.maine.gov/doe/framework/part-I/#6r
https://www.maine.gov/doe/framework/part-I/#6r
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Important Dates 

Tuesday, Nov. 10 

BRES PTO Meeting 
6:00 PM at the Coastal 
Bounty Barn on Rt.#27 

Wednesday, Nov. 11 

NO SCHOOL 
HOLIDAY 

Thursday, Nov. 12 

BRES Picture Retake Day 

Boothbay Elementary PTO
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Salad and fruit bar daily with a variety of  side dishes!  Four choices of  milk daily.  Breakfast choice: cereal,  bagel, 
muffins, fruit or juice & milk.  Breakfast offered daily at break times.  Menus are subject to change without notice.  

Breakfast - $1.50 (Reduced Breakfast No Charge) Lunch $2.95 (Reduced Lunch No Charge) (Parents can pay daily, 
weekly, or monthly for lunch and breakfast.)   

Please make checks out to Boothbay Region Cafeteria.   

From The Cafeteria

BRES Picture 
Re-Take Day

Thursday, 
November 12th 

For those who missed the original picture 
day and wish to have their pictures taken 
there are envelopes in the main office.  

If you have already had your pictures 
taken and want to have them retaken 

please bring your original pictures back 
on this day.


